
Christmas Island’s Heritage
Community Workshop

The National Trust of Australia (WA) is developing a series of heritage 
projects under the Community Development Grants Programme. We 
would like to hear from you – what is special about Christmas Island? 
What is important to you? What do you think should be promoted to 
the rest of the world? 

A community workshop will be held to create a deeper understanding 
of the Island’s distinctive qualities and to talk about cultural heritage 
projects we can develop, for example oral histories; visual arts and 
exhibitions; identifying and mapping significant places and objects and 
looking after heritage places.

Please join us:
6.30PM – 8.00PM ON THURSDAY, 7th APRIL 
CHRISTMAS ISLAND RECREATION CENTRE

Light refreshments will be provided
Please RSVP by 12pm, 5th April to 
Lisa Sturis, Coordinator Heritage Services on 
08 9321 6088 or lisa.sturis@ntwa.com.au


